
 
 

   

 

OBWB receives 35 applications for water grant program 

The Okanagan Basin Water Board received 35 grant applications for their 

water conservation and improvement program. 
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The Okanagan Basin Water Board received 35 grant applications for their water conservation and 

improvement program.  The total amount of the applications exceeds 700-thousand dollars, but the 

board only has 300-thousand dollars of funding to disburse.  The program has awarded grants to 

wetland restoration, water conservation awareness and water metering initiatives in the past.  Projects 

receiving funding this year will be announced mid-April. 
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